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111 Market Place

Constellation Baltimore, MD 21202

NewEnergy®
www.newenergy.com

May 24, 2010

VIA UPS

Ms. Debra A. Howland
Executive Director and Secretary
State ofNew Hampshire
Public Utilities Commission
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, NH 0330 1-2429

Re: Constellation NewEnergv, Inc.’s 2010 CEPS Registration

Dear Secretary Rowland:

Following my conversations with Staff regarding Constellation NewEnergy, Inc’s
(“CNE”) 2010 CEPS Registration, the Commission indicated that CNE’s May 4, 2010 CEPS
Registration filing will be treated as a license renewal. This letter serves to formally request
such treatment.

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me. I can be reached by
phone at 410.470.3582 and by email at Joseph.Donovan@constellation.com. Thank you for
your assistance in this matter.

Joseph
Senior
Constellation Energy Resources, LLC
On behalf of Constellation NewEnergy, Inc.

cc. Mr. Al-Azad Iqbal (via electronic delivery)


